
Mr. Power - 3rd Grade

Room 210

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to Third Grade at Titusville Intermediate School! We are extremely

excited to welcome our incoming Third Grade students and families. I am thrilled

to be joining the TIS team and look forward to working with you and your children

this year.

Please review the Third Grade supply list located on the Titusville Website. If you

have any trouble obtaining any supplies, please reach out to the main office or

myself and we can assist you with anything you need.

I encourage your child to continue reading, writing, and practicing math facts this

summer in order to prepare for the upcoming school year!

If possible, please have your child bring in a few of their favorite books to be used

during silent reading time for the first couple weeks of school. Should they need a

book, Titusville has a free book library located in the main office. The classroom

library will also be available for the students as well.

Enjoy the rest of your Summer and see you this Fall!

Sincerely,

Mr. Power


